
GRANT OPPORTUNITY
Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP)

Wednesday, April 13th at 6 PM
Manchaug Mills

2nd Floor Common Area (entrance at 6 Whitins Road)

The Town of Sutton is pursuing a grant to take a detailed look at the
natural and manmade drainage and water flow systems in the Village of
Manchaug.

Our goal is to identify existing issues and then create a plan and prioritize
solutions and improvements that could include dam repair, drainage fixes,
a public park, floodplain restoration, waterway access and more.

This is your neighborhood. Please come share your thoughts and give
your input! Let’s work together to better the community!

If you have questions or need more information, please reach out to Jen
Hager at j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us or 508-865-8729.
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